City of SeaTac Road Design and Construction Standards Stakeholders Group is Forming

The City of SeaTac is beginning a process to develop Road Design and Construction Standards and is forming a stakeholders group to provide feedback during the process.  The stakeholders group will be comprised of developers, contractors and consultants who provide services within the City of SeaTac and any other interested parties.

The Road Design and Construction Standards are being developed to:
· Set forth specific, consistent and acceptable road design and construction elements for developers and other private parties constructing or modifying road or right-of-way facilities which require City licenses or permits.
· To establish uniform criteria to guide the City’s own design and construction of new City roads or reconstruction of existing roads.

The stakeholders group will meet approximately once every six weeks throughout the development of the standards with the entire process expected to last a year.  Meetings are scheduled to occur on Wednesday evenings from 5:30PM to 6:30PM with the first one planned for February 01, 2017 in the Riverton Room at the City Hall.

Any person interested in joining the stakeholders group should plan to attend the first meeting.  For more information, please contact Janet Mayer at (206) 973-4742, email jmayer@ci.seatac.wa.us.  If you are unable to attend the first meeting, please provide your contact information to Karen Spencer at kspencer@ci.seatac.wa.us and you will be included in all further communications regarding the stakeholders group.

